
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 
To: Barbara H. Eccles, Secretary of Senate  

From: Dr. Douglas Ivison - Chair, Senate Teaching and Learning Committee 

Senate Meeting Date: 13 May 2019 

Subject: Senate Teaching and Learning Committee Report 

 
 

The Senate Teaching and Learning Committee (STLC) met on May 7: 

 The Teaching Awards subcommittee recommended recipients for the 2018-19 

Teaching Innovation Award and Contribution to Teaching Award. The STLC 

endorsed the subcommittee’s recommendations and forwarded them to the Provost 

and Vice-President (Academic) for approval. 

 The Teaching Awards subcommittee will be reviewing the dossiers for the 

Distinguished Instructor Award in June, and submitting its recommendation to the 

STLC at its June meeting. 

 The Past Exam Policy Review subcommittee reported that it is continuing to consult 

on and review the policy. It has a scheduled meeting with student representatives 

to gather student feedback on the policy. It will submit a report to STLC at its June 

meeting. 

 As required by Senate policy, STLC will initiate a thorough review of Student 

Feedback on Teaching at Lakehead, including the policy, the survey, and the 

mechanism for delivering the survey. STLC will establish a subcommittee to 

conduct the review and will determine the Terms of Reference at its June meeting. 

The expectation is that STLC will submit a report to Senate in Winter 2020. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Dr. Douglas Ivison 

Chair, Senate Teaching and Learning Committee 
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